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Last month I presented an option about changing the attendance boundary between Heyburn 
Elementary and Paul Elementary. I have met with both principals and we have reviewed the list 
of affected students. Both principals are amenable to the change as it will help address the 
anticipated growth in the Heyburn area next year. 

Currently all students south of I-84 attend Heyburn Elementary. I am recommending that all 
students south of I-84 that live west of 700 W attend Paul Elementary. This would add about 25 
students to Paul Elementary which has a little more room than Heyburn Elementary. 

 


